




Palm Beach TPA Governing Board Meeting Minutes 

2. ACTION ITEMS

2.A APPROVED: the FY 24 Strategic Plan
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ANDREW UHLIR, TPA Deputy Director of Programs, provided a PowerPoint presentation that can be 

viewed at PalmBeachTPA.orq/Board. 

CHAIR REED asked about the process to create the Speed Management Action Plan. 

CHAIR REED acknowledged Goal 4, Action A, which is to Identify resurfacing projects to incorporate 

Complete Streets improvements, and stated the positive effect it has on communities. She asked Mr. 

Uhlir to explain ways the board can contribute. 

REINALDO DIAZ reiterated Chair Reed's comment regarding resurfacing projects and expressed the 

importance of stormwater management. 

JONI BRINKMAN reiterated Mr. Diaz's comment regarding the importance of drainage and stormwater 

management. 

Shelly Petrolia joined the meeting at 9:09 a.m. 

Marci Woodward joined the meeting at 9:16 a.m. 

MOTION to approve the FY 24 Strategic Plan by Joel Flores and seconded by Fred Pinto 

Motion Passed and carried unanimously 13-0 as depicted in the table below. 

Member Vote Member Vote Member Vote 

Steve Wilson y Reinaldo Diaz y Shirley Lanier A 

Yvette Drucker y Joni Brinkman y Fred Pinto y 

Fran Nachlas y Deandre Poole y Michael Napoleone y 

Angela Cruz A Gregg Weiss A Christy Fox y 

Shelly Petrolia y Marci Woodward y Joseph Peduzzi A 

Joel Flores y Maria Sachs A Maria Marino A 

Jim Kuretski A Mack Bernard A Chelsea Reed y 

Y = Yes N = No A= Absent 

2.B ADOPTED: a Resolution of the Fiscal Year (FY) 25-29 List of Priority Projects (LOPP) 

ANDREW UHLIR provided a presentation on the draft FY 25-29 LOPP which can be viewed at 
PalmBeachTPA.orgCTAC. The LOPP guides development of the Florida Department of Transportation 
(FOOT) Five-Year Work Program and the TPA's Transportation Improvement Program (TIP). 

There were no public comments on this item. 

SHELLY PETROLIA commented the Barwick Rd from Lake Ida Rd to Sabal Lakes Rd project is a priority 

because the area is a safety issue for children walking to school. 

REINALDO DIAZ expressed concern regarding the State Road (SR) 7 Extension project and suggested 

removing it from the FY 25-29 LOPP. 

CHRISlY FOX expressed her concern for the SR 7 Extension project and noted the feasibility study for 

Tri-Rail Extension from West Palm Beach to Jupiter is progress. 

Ross Harness submitted a public comment and stated the SR 7 Extension project has been an ongoing 

issue and suggested removing it from the FY25-29 LOPP. 

MOTION to Adopt a Resolution of the Fiscal Year (FY) 25-29 List of Priority Projects 

(LOPP)made by Fred Pinto and seconded by Shelly Petrolia. A roll call vote was taken and 

passed 12-1 as depicted in the table below. 








